Welcome to Monkey Puzzle class
The children have all settled in so well this week. They have been amazing!
I am writing to let you know about the routines in our class and things they will need on different days. 
*Please could the children bring their Book Bag to school every day. They are really useful to put letters and reading books in and to keep them flat, clean and tidy. Please don’t put water bottles in their Book Bags as they leak and get the book/ letters wet. 
*Forest School is on a Wednesday morning (Starting after the Reception Parent’s Information Evening’). Information to follow at the Parent’s Information Evening. 
*PE is on a Thursday morning. Please could the children bring their PE bag into school to leave on their peg. We will make sure they go home every half term to be washed. 
* Everyone should now be up and running with Tapestry. Please let me know if you have any problems. You should be able to see observations I have put on. You can also comment on the observations and upload your own photos and observations. I enjoy reading your comments and seeing what the children are doing at home. 
I am looking forward to seeing the Reception parents at the ‘Reception Parent’s information Evening’ on Tuesday 19th September at 6pm. 
Miss Angell
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